
STRATEGIC PLAN COMMITTEE MINUTES
MAY 16, 2024

STRATEGIC PLAN COMMITTEE MEETING
The Strategic Plan Committee held a meeting in the West Meeting Room of the Peru Public
Library on Thursday, May 16, 2024. The meeting began at 6:08 pm.

ATTENDEES
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Bryan Maggart and Alison Paul
COMMITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT: Stacy Mize
STAFF PRESENT: Director, Maryann Farnham and Assistant Director, Michelle Spangler

MINUTES
The Strategic Plan Committee met to discuss updating the Strategic Plan for 2025-2028. After
reading through the current Strategic Plan, the committee discussed the proposed changes.
Only minor updates were needed, mainly on census numbers and community partners. The
adjustments were approved and a recommendation for approval will be brought to the Board of
Trustees.

MINUTES PREPARED BY: Michelle Spangler, Assistant Director

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
(Signature and Date)

STRATEGIC PLAN COMMITTEE MEMBER


